
VCE Loudoun
Master Gardeners 
Information Meeting

Virginia Cooperative Extension is a partnership of Virginia Tech, Virginia State 
University, the U.S. Department of Agriculture, and local governments. Its programs 
and employment are open to all, regardless of age, color, disability, sex (including 
pregnancy), gender, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, political 
affiliation, race, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information, military status, or any 
other basis protected by law.

If you are a person with a disability and desire any assistive devices, services or other 
accommodations to participate in this activity, please contact the Loudoun Extension 
office at 703-777-0373/TDD* during business hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. to discuss 
accommodations 5 days prior to the event. *TDD number is (800) 828-1120.

Thursday, September 19, 2024 
7:00 p.m.
Online via Zoom
Registration link: bit.ly/VCE-MG-INFO

Application portal opens on Friday, September 20.
Learn more: loudouncountymastergardeners.org

Are you interested in 
becoming a Virginia 
Cooperative Extension 
Master Gardener Volunteer?

•	Educate Others
•	Learn From Experts
•	Empower Communities
•	Make New Friends
•	Help the Environment

http://bit.ly/VCE-MG-INFO
https://loudouncountymastergardeners.org/become-a-master-gardener/

